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14 August 2019 

 
 
Dear  
 

Re: South Oxfordshire Local Plan 
 
On behalf of the Council, I am writing to update yourself and the two appointed 
Planning Inspectors on the Councils forthcoming consideration of the South 
Oxfordshire Local Plan. 
 
Councillors will be considering options regarding the progression of the South 
Oxfordshire Local Plan at the following meetings.  
 

• Scrutiny Committee 1 October 2019 

• Cabinet Meeting on 3 October 2019  

• Full Council on 10 October 2019  
 
The details of these meetings can be found on our website below, with papers being 
released in due course: 
http://democratic.southoxon.gov.uk/mgListCommittees.aspx?bcr=1 
 
We will update you on the outcome of the Council meeting.  
 
If you or the two appointed Planning Inspectors require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Planning Policy Team Leader 
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